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Dear All Travel Agents,

Travel Notice to Qatar

Please note that with immediate effect and as per Abu Dhabi Airport Immigration “ADAI”, as per
below and attached herewith;

 All UAE National holders of all passports type are not allowed to travel/ enter to Qatar or to
transit thru Qatar Airports

 All Qatari National holders of all passports type are not allowed to travel/ enter to UAE or to
transit thru UAE Airports

 All Residence in Qatar is prohibited from obtaining a visa to enter to UAE.

Kindly and urgently disseminate the above to/with whom you deem necessary.

Appreciate your cooperation and regret any inconvenience caused.

Should you have any queries please feel free to contact SriLankan Airlines.
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